
Global Pollination Project: Policy Scoping Report

In  collaboration  with  EnAct  International,  FES  undertook  a  scoping  of  the  existing  and 
possible future policy in South Africa that had the potential to impact on pollination services. 
The report provided to the Global Pollination Project focussed on:

a. Identifying relevant policies and legislation at different levels (local, provincial, 
national).

b. Analysing  policies  to  determine  which  ones  had  potential  to  achieve  the 
desired outcomes of the global pollination project.

c. Making recommendations on which policies should be investigated further.

In compiling the report specific attention was given to policy that guided the management of 
alien invasive plants, the conversion of virgin land, the regulation of pesticides and the use of 
market incentives during the analysis and when developing recommendations and finally 
when drawing conclusions. EnAct International may be approached for more information on 
the report at http://www.enact-international.com/index.htm.


